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FPDR Office Reopening to the Public 
 
On June 1st, the FPDR office is reopening to the public!  
 
Our office hours will be 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday. The office will be closed 
on holidays. 
 

Before coming to the FPDR office, call ahead to make sure the person you want to see is in the 
office. Since our staff is splitting their time between remote and in-office work, the person you 
want to meet with may not be in the office. Therefore, we urge all visitors to schedule an 
appointment to meet with a specific staff member. We discourage walk-in visits without an 
appointment. 
  
All retirement interviews are by appointment only. 
 
You may drop off documents at any time. You can drop them in the brown mailbox outside the 
office doors when the office is closed. 
 

Visitors who are sick, showing signs of an illness, or may have been exposed to someone with 
COVID should not come to the FPDR office. We reserve the right to turn away a visitor showing 
signs of an illness. All visitors are required to comply with all state, county, and city COVID 
safety requirements and guidelines. 
 
All FPDR staff are also available to help you via phone, email, Zoom, Facetime, Teams, and fax. 
Please feel free to contact staff as usual or by calling FPDR at 503-823-6823 or emailing us at 
fpdr@portlandoregon.gov.  
 
We are really excited the FPDR office is reopening to the public and can’t wait to see our 
members in person again. 
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